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FOR 
INFORMATION 

EBAP/20/13 
 
 

February 11, 2020 
 
To:  Members of the Executive Board 
 
From:  The Secretary 
 
Subject: Absence of the First Deputy Managing Director 
 
 
The First Deputy Managing Director will be away from Fund headquarters from 
Tuesday afternoon, February 11 through Monday, February 24. During this time, he will travel to 
New Delhi and Bangalore, India to visit SARTTAC and meet with high-level officials and private 
sector representatives. He will then travel to Riyadh, Saudi Arabia to take part in the G-20 
Ministerial and Deputies’ Meeting. 


